EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HOMNMOLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERMNGCHR

October 19, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hi 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, enclosed are two (2) copies of a report
entitled, ACT 306/SHL 2001 Progress Report: Implementation of A R.T.S. FIRST:
Hawaii'’s Arts Education Strategic Plan - July 1, 2004 to June 30, 2005. The State
Foundation on Culture and the Arts prepared the report on behalf of the ARTS FIRST
Partners aka Hawai‘i Arts Education Partners.

Sincerely,

=

LINDA LINGL

Enclosures



